
 

  

 

Temporary closure: Baseball diamond in Rosedale North Park 
 
Effective Oct. 18, 2024 
 
The baseball diamond in Rosedale North Park (350 Atkinson Ave.) will be temporarily closed during 
replacement of the backstop fencing. Work will begin on Friday, Oct. 18, 2024, and is expected to be 
complete by Friday, Nov. 1, 2024. 
 
The remainder of the park, including tennis courts, the basketball court and walkways, will remain open. 
 

 
 
While work is being completed, residents are invited to visit other parks with baseball diamonds in the area, 
including:  
 

• Jean Augustine District Park, 101 Westmount Blvd. 

• York Hill District Park, 330 York Hill Blvd. 

• Promenade Green Park, 25 Carl Tennen St. 

• Downham Green Park, 79 Colvin Cres. 

If you have any questions, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For inquiries after-hours, call 
the dispatch officer at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


